
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 10:43:17 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 2:10 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Caroline Hawson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I find the proposal to increase delivery charges abhorrent. Delivery charges on my hydro bill are
currently larger than the cost of the hydro I use. We are asked to reduce the amount of hydro used
which we endeavour to do, however Hydro One Networks Inc. should engage in cost efficiencies to
reduce the the cost of production and delivery. Top executives should not be enjoying major bonuses
until production and delivery costs are bought under control.
Yours sincerely,
Caroline Hawson

-- Attachment --
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